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Mi nis t ry  Up dates  

Greetings!  

Jesus has continued to bless this ministry including the volunteers! 
Three of them reported the following:   

     The first one is from the recent 29 Palms, CA 86th Annual Fall 
2023 Pioneer Days event.                                                                

    The second one was from the October 31, 2023 — Cathedral 
City, CA Salvation Army Harvest Festival outreach where Wayside 
Harvesters volunteers partnered with the Salvation Army: 

      

  The third one is from the Palm Desert College of the Desert once 
a week campus ministry: 

   

  Thanks to your continued prayers and donations, Wayside        
Harvesters volunteers are still able to mail Gospel tracts weekly to 
numerous countries. Our faithful tract maker recently printed and 
delivered 75,000 new Know Your Future tracts. The postage fees to 
send tracts and printing charges have increased with the recent 
inflation. 

  Our next scheduled outreach is the Indio Tamale Festival on         
December 2 and 3, 2023. Please pray for this event. 

  Let us know your prayer requests. If you need more tracts and/or 
witnessing bracelets, contact us by phone 760-323-7777, mail            
(see the address and ordering information on page two) or e-mail:     
waysideharvesters@outlook.com.  

  We have a new donation option:  Zelle using the above e-mail 
address. We still accept checks and cash.   

  We thank Jesus for providing all the volunteers for numerous 
events! 

        “I’m so grateful that I had the opportunity to serve with the 
Wayside Harvesters and share the Gospel with people. It really is 
so edifying, encouraging, and one of the most rewarding things 
I’ve ever done in life. To live out the calling that Christ has for each 
of us, to go and teach people about the Good News of Jesus 
Christ. It was such a blessing to me and to those we met. It also 
really helped me grow in my faith and be more prepared for wat 
lies ahead. I had conversations with people and it was awesome 
sharing the love of Christ with people, and to share the Good 
News of Jesus, and lead them in prayer.” 

        “During this Fall 2023 semester, more students are stopping 
at our table. Yes, I have seen students coming to salvation! Yester-
day a student named Daniel received Christ. I do have some stu-
dents coming back to learn more about the Good News! I get to 
share with them how to grow in their walk with God. This is a 
great ministry!” 

        “Over 1,000 adults and children attended this event. It was 
such a blessing to have numerous families stop by the Wayside 
Harvesters table to hear the good news about Jesus Christ! Not 
only the children were excited to hear the Gospel, the parents in-
tently listened to the presentations! Approximately 30 prayed to 
receive Jesus as their Savior!  It was a joy to work this event!” 

Mailing Address for Wayside Harvesters, Inc.:                                                                                                                           

 Wayside Harvesters, Inc.                                                                                                      

 P.O. Box 4307                                                                                                                    

 Palm Springs, CA 92263 

Phone and FAX: (760) 323-7777                                                     

Toll Free: WWHARVEST or (866) 994-2783  

Wayside Harvesters volunteers                                      
working at the 2023 Beaumont, CA                                

Cherry Festival booth. 
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